Page 1 of 1

pbscommissions - Re: James Shannon's water tower request Staff Rjeport MHRB 2021-
0008 Mendocino Historical Review Board Meeting 6-7-21

From: Liz Gibson <lizgibson2(@me.com>

To: <pbscommissions@mendocinocounty.org>

Date: 6/4/2021 2:02 PM

Subject: Re: James Shannon's water tower request Staff Rjeport MHRB 2021-0008 Mendocino
Historical Review Board Meeting 6-7-21

Cec: Elizabeth P Gibson <lizgibson2@me.com>

Good afternoon!

My name is Liz Gibson and I own a property at 44700 Jackson St, Mendocino, next door to James
and Erin Shannon. I have loved watching them care for and love their home. It is absolutely
charming and well cared for now, it is just lovely!

[ am writing to express my full support for their request to build a water tower on their property. A
water tower will add even more charm and function for them. Additionally, water towers are

historically correct in Mendocino and lovely to see them sprinkled throughout the community.

I am unable to attend via phone, but want to express my support and enthusiasm in this endeavor
for the Shannons.

Please feel free to contact me if there is a question, phone, text or email.
Thank you for the opportunity to offer support.
Liz Gibson Mendocine Count

707-322-8978
lizeibson2(@me.com
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